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Results of the 25th National Drug Take Back Initiative 
 

On October 28, 2023, the Town of Vienna Police Department teamed up with the United States 

Drug Enforcement Administration (D.E.A.) for the 25th National Prescription Drug Take Back 

Initiative. During this event, the Town of Vienna Police Department successfully gathered and 

properly disposed of 228 pounds of expired or unnecessary medications, which local residents 

voluntarily turned in. Statewide, the October initiative amassed around 16,454 pounds of 

medications.  

 

The Vienna Police Department is committed to remaining an active partner with the D.E.A. in 

future Drug Take Back events, continuing its efforts to promote safe and responsible medication 

disposal. 
 

 
 

M.P.O. Juan Vazquez with 228 pounds of unused or expired medications 
For further information please contact: 

M.P.O. Juan Vazquez - Town of Vienna Police Department 

juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703-255-7845  


